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Café Livre continues through – Wednesday, December 18th  
 

5th Grade Library Club field trip to the food pantry  – Thursday, December 5th – 12:45 – 2:30pm – parent drivers 
 

Polar Express Day – Friday, December 6th – PreK-2 through 5th grade students may wear pajamas and bring tennis 
shoes for recess and PE.  Middle School students may wear Christmas socks/slippers and need tennis shoes for PE 
 

Good Shepherd Youth Group – Sunday, December 8th – Outreach House – 5:00pm 
 

Science and Social Studies Fair – Monday, December 9th – EDS Gym – Park in church parking lot. 
 

1st – 8th Sock it to Me chapel – Monday, December 9th – Church – 8:00am 
 

6th, 7th, 8th grade students Literature Novel exam – Wednesday, December 11th  
 

8th grade students Math exam – Thursday, December 12th  
 

1st grade field trip to Christmas play in Nederland, TX – Thursday, December 12th – EDS Bus – 7:30am-12:00 
 

Christmas in the Garth – Thursday, December 12th – 6:00-8:00pm – see bulletin for details 
 

Kindergarten Zero the Hero, 80th day of school – Thursday, December 12th  
 

Kindergarten field trip to see “Christmas in Louisiana” ballet  – Friday, December 13th – 8:30 – 11:00am – EDS Bus 
 

PreK-4 Christmas Program – Friday, December 13th – 9:30-10:00am – in the Church 
 

MS Diocesan Dance at ICCS – Friday, December 13th – 7:00-9:00pm - $10.00 – drop off/pick up on Park Avenue 
 

Picnic Lunch – Monday, December 16th – 1st – 4th eats at 11:30 and 5th – 8th eats at 12:30 
  

MS Science Exam for 6th, 7th, and 8th grade students – Tuesday, December 17th  
 

PreK-3 Christmas Party – Tuesday, December 17th – 10:00am 
 

Teacher Luncheon – Wednesday, December 18th – 12:30 – Hardtner Hall 
 

Christmas Concert – Wednesday, December 18th – 2:00pm – Church 
 

2nd grade Game Night/Christmas Crafts – Wednesday, December 18th – 3:30 – 4:40 – sign up through PayIt link 
 

3rd grade field trip to LC Memorial Hospital  – Thursday, December 19th – 9:30-11:30am – students will deliver the 
hats they have been knitting for patients receiving chemo treatment  
 

PreK-2 Christmas Party – Friday, December 20th – 11:30am – breezeway 
 

1st-8th grade student Christmas Parties – Friday, December 20th – 2:30pm 
 
End of 2nd Quarter – Friday, December 20th 
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Boo’s Views 
Advent 
The Evergreen Tree…the Jesse Tree…the Christmas Tree 
Advent is a time of waiting and preparing for the coming of Christ in our lives once again.  This verse is 
from Genesis 1:11 – 12.  “And God said, Let the earth bring forth grass, and the herb yielding seed, and 
the fruit tree yielding fruit after his kind, whose seed is in itself, upon the earth:  and it was so.  And the 
earth brought forth grass, and herb yielding seed after his kind, and the tree yielding fruit.” 
Each class put simple ornaments on our Jesse Tree in the Commons to represent Jesus’ spiritual ancestral 
family.  We have just had seventh grade sell at the Farmers’ Market.  We are growing longleaf pine trees 
to plant on the south campus, and beach grass for a coastal restoration project.  Our garden at school yield 
herbs or many kinds, lettuce, kale and soon we will have radishes and broccoli.   Our school has 27 
environmental initiatives to help students learn about taking care of the earth, our fragile island home.  It 
is appropriate we talk about the use of evergreens during this Advent and Christmas season.  We hope that 
each tradition in your home helps to emphasize why we celebrate Christmas. 
A selection by Virginia Blanck Moore says it best. 

Christmas Tree 
A tree, the verdant evergreen, is mute testimony that some things on earth do not change as the seasons, 
and the centuries come and go; that in this world of change something abiding, enduring, invariable has 
been provided.  
For this reason, it is fitting that the evergreen be used as the symbol of Christmas, the season when we 
celebrate the birth of the One whose love is unchanging, unflagging, and steadfast; a love which, like the 
evergreen, whatever the season, remains ever verdant. 
So each evergreen tree, gay in it holiday dress, proclaims to us the unfailing nature of the love of Him 
who was born in the manger at Bethlehem.  

 
MS Exam Schedule 

�x Wednesday, December 11th   Literature Novel Test  6th, 7th and 8th graders 
�x Thursday, December 12th   Math Test   8th graders only 
�x Tuesday, December 17th   Science Test   6th, 7th, and 8th graders 

 
Christmas in the Garth – Thursday, December 12th   

Join us on Thursday, December 12th from 6:00-8:00pm for an amazing Christmas experience with EDS 
families and friends.  Santa Claus will be the guest of honor and will be available for pictures from 6:15 – 
7:15pm only.  Hayrides will be available to tour Christmas lights around the lakefront.  Jambalaya, sweets 
and hot chocolate will be served. Wear your pajamas or an ugly Christmas sweater to be comfortable.  
You can enjoy this entire evening including food and drinks for $10.00 per person.  Volunteers will 
receive free admission, so if your interested in volunteering or providing a sweet please sign up on the 
sign-up genius https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050d45a4ae22a31-20161.  A PayIt Link has already 
been set up for this event https://payit.nelnet.net/form/flBubaA6 and can also be found on our website, as 
well as the new app.  This event is sponsored and organized by the Parent Guild.   

  
Library News 

Coffee Drinkers needed!  Product UPC's are being collected by the library and the deadline is Friday, 
January 17th. 
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Book Signing  
Elayne Gabbert and Beverly Kelley have published a new book.  It is the second installment of their 
Christmas trilogy.  The title of the book is The Lamb of God. We are so proud of them.  It is being sold 
at the Christian Book Center on Prien Lake road along with their first book, A Donkey’s Tale. We want 
to support them by inviting you to their book signing on Saturday, December 7th from 2:00 – 4:00 at the 
Christian Book Center. 
 

Basketball  
We have seven basketball teams!  That is fantastic.  We need your help with the home games.  Come and 
support the EDS Eagles while you help in the concession stand or take up money as the people come in to 
watch the games.  Here is the link:  https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050d45a4ae22a31-edswork1 
 
There is still time to sign up for the following:  
 

PayIt Links 
 

Kdg Thanksgiving Program https://payit.nelnet.net/form/YQDzbRuK  Closes on 12/09/19 
 

Christmas in the Garth https://payit.nelnet.net/form/flBubaA6  Closes on 12/10/19 
 

Café Livre   https://payit.nelnet.net/form/qV86CuAF  Closes on  12/15/19 
 

2nd Grade Game Night https://payit.nelnet.net/form/3vmR5Wgw  Closes on 12/17/19 
 

Father Daughter Ball  https://payit.nelnet.net/form/5zKffEr3  Closes on 01/02/20 
 

MS Ice Cream Party  https://payit.nelnet.net/form/oiFx2M43  Closes on 01/16/20 
     

Roaring 20’s Party  https://payit.nelnet.net/form/WFLPhBdO  Closes on 03/06/20 
 

Spirit Store Closeout  https://payit.nelnet.net/form/vT2Xup6d  Closes on 05/14/20  
 

Athletic Fees   https://payit.nelnet.net/form/ocnAlAOT 
 

Café Livre 
Café Livre began on Monday, December 2nd and continues through Wednesday, December 18th.  Students 
can enjoy a hot beverage and warm breakfast on cold mornings!  Café Livre is a way for the Library Club 
to encourage students in grades 5-8 to visit the library more frequently.  Students can order breakfast, visit 
with club members, request books, enjoy student led karaoke, games, trivia and more during the week of 
December 9th – 13th. 
 

*Café Livre is open from 7:30-7:55am starting Dec 2 – Dec. 18 for Grades 5-8 
 

Junior Deputy Program 
Fourth grade parents please check your child’s backpack for information on the Junior Deputy Program 
that begins this Saturday.  December 7, 2019. 
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(NOTE:  If you would like to thank someone who has volunteered or done something special at the school, please send their names to 
Kelly Davis (kdavis@episcopaldayschool.org by Tuesday of each week.) 

 
We want to thank everyone who provided things for our Thanksgiving breakfast and various feasts!   
 
We want to thank all those who set up and served during the feasts and the breakfast.  We could not have 
done it without you! 
 
We want to thank those who have signed up to work our basketball home games!  We so appreciate your 
help.  
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